
NOTICE

Thank you for your understanding.

The bridge nearest to Lentor Ave at 
Lower Seletar Reservoir Park 
(indicated in red) is closed for 

upgrading from 9 September 2024.

Please use the alternative route 
(indicated in yellow) during this 

period.

Expected completion date: 
28 February 2025 
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